LNGStudy

From: Diane S.

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, :
To: FERGAS

Subject: LNG Export permits

| urge you not to permit the export terminals. If you do, you will not only be sending our gas overseas, you'll
be sealing the deal where U.S. citizens get a degraded environment for little economic benefit and permanent
environmental damage to our country, and because it will forestall the development of renewable energy, the
planet.

David Fast





